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April 19, 2021 

 

The Evidence Submission Manual for the Allegheny County Office of the Medical Examiner was recently 

revised, and the new revision will be effective May 1, 2021. It has been made available on the Medical 

Examiner’s website (https://www.alleghenycounty.us/medical-examiner/evidence-submittal-

forms.aspx) for reference by our customers.   

Please note that any changes to section triage protocols may be indicated within. Also, Effective May 1, 

2021 all test fires generated in the Firearms and Toolmarks section as well as any currently stored at 

ACOME will be returned to the submitting agency. 

If you have any questions about the content of the Evidence Submission Manual, do not hesitate to 

contact the Evidence Receiving Section at 412-350-3734.  

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mandy Tinkey, MFS 
Laboratory Director 
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